
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the second half of the spring term!  
 
The Chester Zoo trip was a ‘roaring’ success! Thank you to all volunteers who came along and made this trip possible. It 
was so lovely to have everyone together as our Lower Heath family. We will definitely look to do more whole school trips in 
the future. 
 
Collaboration Day 
Children had a great time at our whole school collaboration day. They worked together on various projects, trying out new 
skills and connecting with nature, with a view to improving their mental health. One of the projects they worked on was 
creating our vision board – see the photo below. Didn’t they do a fantastic job!  This will be on display in school soon. This 
week, we shared in our weekly worship, where our ‘Let your light shine’ motto comes from. I wonder if your children can tell 
you about this bible story and what it means. A big thank you to all of our TAs and parent volunteers who made this day 
possible. 
 
Parents’ Evening and PCP appointments 
It was lovely to welcome you all to parents’ evening.  If you weren’t able to make it, please do give us a call and our teachers 
will be happy to make an alternative appointment with you.  
 
Crafternoon World Book Day 
I hope you received the information about our World Book Day celebrations. We are looking forward to seeing some 
wonderful book character costumes, share our favourite book-cover illustrations, have our popular book swap and are 
excited to welcome you to our Crafternoon at 2pm. 
 
Film Night 
Don’t forget to book into our upcoming film night on 11th March! 
 
Lower Heath Provision for 2 year Olds – ACTION REQUIRED 
From April 2024, working parents of 2 year olds are able to access 15 hours of free childcare.  We are                                              
investigating whether there would be a demand for this at Lower Heath so I will be sending out a                                              
questionnaire and would be grateful if you could complete it with your views. There will only be a few simple                                      
questions so it won’t take long.   
 
I look forward to meeting with you over the coming weeks. 

Friday, 23rd February 

Helen Reynolds 

Headteacher 

WORSHIP 
 
This half term’s value is FAITH.  
Through the term, we will explore bible stories and real life events which lead 
us to understand how faith in both ourselves and in God can have a positive 
impact on our lives. 
 

CELEBRATION AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Happy Birthday to: 
Franky and Miss Brown who had 
birthdays this week. 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Award winners, 
who are:  
 
 

 

• World Book Day: 7th March 

• Parent ‘Crafternoon’: 7th March (2-3:15pm) 

• Film Night: 11th March 

• Owl Class assembly: 13th March 

• Family Treasure Hunt: 14th March 

• Skylark Class assembly: 18th March 

• Kingfisher Class assembly: 19th March 

• Soopa Starz Disco: 19th March 

• Robin Class assembly: 20th March 

• Whole School Science Day: 20th March 

• Owl AICO trip: 20th March 

• Snow White Performance: 20th March 

• Snow White Performance: 21st March 

• Easter Service: 21st March 

• Break up for Easter: 22nd March 


